Message

From: Ben Warner [nobody@invalid.invalid]

Sent: 27/02/2020 15:11:40

To: Vallance, Patrick (GO-Science) [p.vallance1@go-science.gov.uk]

Subject: RE: NHS modelling [OFFICIAL]

Excellent.

If I or wider number 10 can be useful, let me know.

Regards, Ben

From: Vallance, Patrick (GO-Science) < P. Vallance1@go-science.gov.uk>

Sent: 27 February 2020 15:10

To: Ben Warner < BWarner@no10.gov.uk>

Cc: Government Chief Scientific Adviser (GO-Science) <GCSA@go-science.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: NHS modelling [OFFICIAL]

Yes I have been pushing them on this for the last 10 days or so. I think Steve Powis has now grasped it and they have the meeting planned for Monday. I do know that NHS has been doing a lot of modelling of bed use etc, but the problem is that they haven't defined the input variables well enough and we haven't validated them. I think this is on track following today.

From: Ben Warner < BWarner@no10.gov.uk>

Sent: 27 February 2020 15:07

To: Vallance, Patrick (GO-Science) < P.Vallance1@go-science.gov.uk >

Subject: NHS modelling [OFFICIAL]

Hi Patrick,

In the SAGE meeting today, I was a little concerned the NHS didn't seem to know what they needed for their models, and didn't seem to have started modelling.

Did you have the same feeling?

Regards, Ben

For latest news and information from Downing Street visit: http://www.gov.uk/number10

Follow Number 10 on Twitter: http://twitter.com/10DowningStreet

Help save paper - do you need to print this email?

This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual(s) to whom they are addressed. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this email in error, please notify the sender and delete the email.